
Guide	for	Nature	Research	Academies	Participants	

Thank	you	for	registering	to	attend	the	workshop	from	the	Nature	Research	Academies.	We	hope	

that	you	will	enjoy	the	experience.	

Below	are	are	few	housekeeping	points	which	will	help	you	to	get	the	most	out	of	your	experience.	

1. The	workshop	will	run	from	9	am.	Please	aim	to	arrive	10–15	minutes	early	so the	

workshop	can	start	on	time.

2. We encourage	you	to	use	the	breaks	as	a	chance	to	talk	to	the	trainer	on	an	informal	

one-to-one	basis	if	you	wish.

3. There	will	be	plenty	of	opportunity	to	ask	questions	to	the	trainer	after	each	session; 

however,	the	trainer	is	happy	to	take	questions	during	the	sessions	provided	we	manage 

to	get	through	the	course	material.

4. You	do	not	need	to	take	photos	of	the	training	slides	as	copies	will	be	available 

immediately	after	the	workshop	via	an	online	link.

5. We	will	provide	a	Nature	Research	Academies	workbook	that	contains	the	trainer’s 

biography	and	contact	information,	key	points	from	the	workshop,	interactive	activities, 

and	free	online	resources.

6. You	do	not	need	to	bring	tablets	or	laptops	unless	you	wish	to	do	so.

7. The	Nature	Research	Academies’	materials	are	solely	for	the	use	of	each	participant’s 

personal	training.	Please	do	not	post	the	slides	in	a	public	place	or	online.	Nature 

Research	Academies	materials	may	not	be	used	by	any	other	person	other	than	the 

participant.	

We	look	forward	to	meeting	you	at	the	Nature	Research	Academies	workshop!	

The	Nature	Research	Academies	team	


